Temporary suspension of flushing water
supply to some premises in Kowloon

The Water Supplies Department announced today (August 1) that owing to
salt water pumping station maintenance works, the flushing water supply to
some premises in Kowloon will be suspended from 9am to 6pm on August 4.

The suspension will affect all premises in the area bounded by Sai Yee
Street, Yim Po Fong Street, Wylie Road, Gascoigne Road, Chatham Road South,
Hong Chong Road, Salisbury Road, West Kowloon Highway, MTR Kowloon Station,
Lai Cheung Road, Ferry Street, Tong Mi Road and Mong Kok Road.
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